
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bryant News                     May 5, 2017 

STAY IN TOUCH 
Bryant Website 
www.bryant.dbqschools.org 
 

Weather-552-3035  
Lunch 552-3250 
 

Like us on Facebook – we are 
the Bryant Family Organization 
                         

                        

CALENDAR 
The Week Ahead 

 
Mon May 8 

 Orchestra Group 
Rehearsal 3:05-3:45 pm 

 Girl Scouts Gr. 4  3:15- 
5:00pm 

 
Tue  May 9 

 Band Group Rehearsal 
3:05-3:45 pm 

 BFO General Meeting 
6:00pm 

 Girl Scouts Gr. 3 6:30-
7:30 

Wed May 10 
 
Thurs May 11 

 Choir 7:30 am 
 
Friday, May 12 

 
Looking Ahead! 

 

 May 22 Honor Concert 
GWMS 6:30 pm at George 
Washington Middle School 
(Honor Band, Orchestra & 
Choir)  

 No School – Memorial Day 
May 29th  

 Fun Day May 31 
 Last Day of School June 1 
 
 

Staff Appreciation Week 

Today we wrap up a week of celebrating the dedicated staff of Bryant 
School. Each day, I have the privilege of watching the entire staff do 
their “magic” with and for our students! There is no greater joy than to 
see the connection between our school staff and the students as they 
join in learning together. Regardless of the role in which a person serves 
on the Bryant staff, their contribution and dedication is critical to the 
success of our students. May our celebration of their work not only be 
celebrated this week, but be admired and support each and every day. 

A special thanks to the BFO and all of the families who reached out to 
share gratitude with the staff. Special thanks for all of the goodies 
provided throughout the week! We loved each day’s special treat.  

      Ms. McCarron 

 

 

 

The BFO is Busy and Invites Everyone to Lend a Hand 

This upcoming Tuesday evening, the BFO has their regularly scheduled 
meeting, and there is so much work to do! The end of the year is fast 
approaching and the BFO is in the process of not only planning the end 
of the Fun Day for students, but also preparing for family activities for 
the beginning of the year. PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE BFO MEETING THIS 
UPCOMING TUESDAY, MAY 9th at 6:00 in the Bryant library. 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like to 
volunteer for upcoming events, you can contact Jenna 
Mathew at jennamather.1978@gmail.com or go to  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4dacad29a0fc1-
funday 
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Yearbooks 

Looking for a keepsake from this school year? We have the answer. The Bryant annual yearbooks available 
for purchase. A separate order form was sent home last week with the details about the book. Each memory 
book costs $15. The form and payment is due back to school by May 5th.  

 

 

Staff Appreciation Week – May 1st through 5th 

We have such a wonderful group of educators who work with your children each day! The Bryant Family 
Organization has a full week of recognition activities planned. We thank Brooke Ellis for organizing this. Each 
staff will get a small gift from the BFO and listed below are the other treats she has planned for the staff: 

Monday - Desserts 

Tuesday - Lunch 

Wednesday – Ice Cream Treats 

Thursday- Desserts 

Friday – Breakfast 

This is a great opportunity to talk with your child about ways to show gratitude. Encourage your child to 
draw a picture or write a note to the staff who work with him/her each day. 

 

Upcoming Community Gathering 

Our next Community Gathering will be Friday, April 28 at 2:15 pm. It will be hosted by Grade 1. We are 
looking forward to this special time together. It is hard to believe this is our second to last Community 
Gathering for this school year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th Annual Super Shot Saturday – MAY 20th at UnityPoint Health-Finley Hospital 

The Unity Point Health Finley Visiting Nurse Association and Rotary Club of Dubuque are proud to host an 
immunization clinic for infants, toddlers, children entering kindergarten and adolescents. 

As a Vaccine for Children provider all vaccinations are free; however, a $19.68 donation per vaccine is 
suggested. Children must meet one or more criteria for VFC eligibility: Medicaid enrolled, noninsured, 
underinsured, American Indian, or Alaskan Native. Appointments are required. Please remember to bring 
your child’s insurance/Title XIX /MCO card. (if applicable). No walk-ins this day. 

Call for an appointment: 563-556-6200 or 800-862-6133 

 

District Battle of the Books 

 Some of our 5th grade students have been preparing for an upcoming competition called The Battle of the 
Books.  In this competition, students read specified books and then collaborate as a team to answer 
questions regarding the books. Our Bryant team competes with team from across the district in hopes to 
take home the trophy. We were last year’s winner and are defending the title. The DCSD Battle of the Books 
will be held here at Bryant on Friday, May 12th at 1:30. All of our 5th grade students will be there to cheer on 
their teammates. The power of reading! 

 

Final Bryant Skate Night of this School Year 

The final skate party this year will be on  Tuesday, May 16th at 6:00pm.   Students have enjoyed 

coming together for the skate nights throughout the year. A very special thanks to Jackie Ansel for 
organizing the skate nights. The momey raised from the skate parties is used by the BFO to fund the many 
different ways in which the BFO supports the students, teachers, and school programs. Don’t miss this last 
opportunity for fun with friends! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


